Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 8:38 AM
To: Keri O'Brien
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Cruise Ship Issue

From: beverlychurchill51@gmail.com <beverlychurchill51@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 7:58 PM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Cruise Ship Issue

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Secretary Smith,

| am not a resident of Florida, but | am from Alaska, where cruise ships factor into our lives to some extent, not nearly as
much as in Florida. Yet, we in Alaska passed by initiative measures to assure more safe and healthy rules for ships to
follow when in our waters. Therefore, | have great interest and concern in what is happening there as well. Cruise ships
are all about keeping their business “afloat”, but they must not be allowed to put at risk the safety and health of all
residents in and near the waters they utilize. These residents include all sea life that create the web of life on which
their very business depends, as well as the human residents of the area.

| urge the Commission to move forward with expediency, and | urge the selection of a fair and impartial expert in the
process. | will be watching and supporting the efforts of Key West Committee for Safer, Cleaner Ships!
Please be sure that my comment is added into the record for the upcoming meeting.

Respectfully,

Beverly Churchill
Anchorage, Alaska



